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This funding would help continue to promote our local fisheries throughout the 

Oregon coast. Continuing to spread awareness about how our local seafood's are 

sustainably caught will drive more revenue to coastal towns. Local restaurants, local 

fish markets, and any business that sells a seafood product will benefit from 

increased ad dollars.  

 

I encourage you to vote for this bill, giving our precious resource the much deserved 

marketing it needs.  


